
From:   James Cutler   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   December 12, 2016

Subject:   FCC File No. 0235-EX-PL-2016
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

We are still actively seeking licensing for this mission.    

We will attempt to contact the FAA again on this.    

Thank you.


